
Langham Creek Theatre Ensemble

Behind The Scenes
With the Lobos

Upcoming Events!!

October 4th
Halloween Theme  

Troupe Meeting 

Annual BBQ

Our annual BBQ was a great success!
We had a fantastic turnout, with
students, parents, and teachers

coming together to enjoy delicious
food like brisket and tea cookies, and

fun activities like kickball and giant
jenga. Although scorching hot, we
were able to handle mother nature

with water guns. No matter where you
were or what you were doing you were

bound to get wet. It was truly a
memorable event that brought our

troupe closer together. 

October 12-15th
Alabama Story



Fresh Faces Fresh Faces was a blast of talent! Over the course of three
weeks, three groups of amazing, fresh talents were led by 6
of our officers in conducting three mini plays. The plays
were titled Popstar, which was directed by Sam Johnson
and Melina Barrios, Gossip, which was directed by Adisyn

Kaber and India Lee, and Cram School Snow Day, which was
directed by Kenna Edwards and Kelsey Duskie. A total of

twelve actors made their phenomenal LCHS Theatre Ensemble
debut in Fresh Faces this year. They all did amazing and its
clear that the years to come will be filled with this fresh

talent! 

About our upcoming show..

Come join us on watching the wonderful performance of Alabama Story by Kenneth
Jones in the black box on October 12th, 13th, 14th & 15th! This highly anticipated

performance has sparked great excitement within our troupe, we are proud to showcase
the dedication and hard work of our talented cast and crew as they shed light to the

deep theme of this production.

Monthly Recap
 This month has been very busy! Filled with lots of

rehearsals from Alabama Story, so don’t forget to come
watch it October 12th-15th!  . Saturday rehearsal  have

begun to startWe have had so many fun socials and
events with many more to come! 



Coffee House

What are we doing in class?

Monthly Broadway Pick

Coffee House after the parent meeting was a
success! The stage was set in a cozy homey way

and we had 10 performances with amazing
singers, lip syncs, and monologues. We can’t wait

to see what happens at the next coffee house
coming in December. 

My favorite Broadway show has to be
HANDS DOWN Phantom of the Opera! I
grew up going to see this show with
my mom every chance I could get. I

love the vocals of the original
actress portraying Christine Daae,

Sarah Brightman. I performed one of
Christine's monologues from

“Phantom of the Opera” for one of my
events. The whole story is so thought
out and so clever it draws me in every

time I read it, watch it, or even just
think about it!

Our Theatre classes, despite it
being very early in the year, have

been very busy. Our Theatre
productions class was preparing

monologues and songs for
thespians, and has now

transitioned into the elements
and principles of design.

Similarly, Advanced Theatre has
worked on their first monologues

and are now working on
characters' relation and

reacting. We're so excited to see
these lessons come into fruition,

as the people in our program have
been working very hard to

improve and hone their skills.


